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Term 2 in Seahorses
We hope that you had a wonderful, relaxing half term. We are very excited about Term 2 where we will initially be looking at Bonfire Night; the festival of Diwali. Then we will be focusing on story writing using the book ‘The Magic Porridge Pot’. 
English
In English we will be reading ‘The Magic Porridge Pot’ and poems about fireworks and Christmas. We will be developing the use of noun phrases, joining sentences with ‘and’ and using exclamation marks and question marks.

Maths
In Maths this term we will be exploring measure, grouping and sharing and time. We will be revising counting in twos, fives and tens; counting up to 100 and back. We will also be practising bonds to 10 and 20 throughout the term.

PE
PE
Seahorses will have PE on a Monday afternoon. Please ensure your child comes to school with the correct, named PE kit and that it is in school every day. 

Please ensure that if children are bringing money in to school, that it is in a named envelope, so that we can keep it safe.

Finally…

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries.

Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Suttie.
How You Can Help





Please read with your child every day, remembering to practice Tricky Words.


The Greedy Reader goal this term is to read 35 times.








Please share topic relevant information books with your child.








Please encourage your child to form their letters correctly when they are writing at home. If you are unsure about this please come and ask us.











How You Can Help





Practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s from any given number. Learning number bonds to twenty. Please also discuss coins and their value with your child, helping them to use coins for ‘shopping’.





Come along…





To Snuggle Buggle on Fridays 2.30-3pm. There will be no Snuggle Buggle on the last Friday of term.








Our Termly Project!





For this term’s project we would like the children to write out a recipe using oats. This can be a found recipe or a made up one.
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